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Re: Proposal NOC 2018 1481 

Northern Beaches Council 

Submission against the proposal 

21st October 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We, the owners of 42 Ennerdale Crescent Wheeler Heights object to the proposal and have 

forwarded this to Northern Beaches Council before the closing date of 22'd October 2018. 

Our objection is based on the following: 

1. The proposal is an unsightly intrusion on the environment in this area. Properties were 

built here because of the natural state of the land. It is one of the few developments that 

retains its beauty. 

2. The proposal is detrimental to health. A significant number of Doctors world-wide who 

have investigated this issue in detail have declared it to be so. Council and Company 

Groups should not close their eyes to more intellectual research than they have 

accumulated, 

a. firstly, because their research is significantly better than Council's or a company's, 

and 
b. secondly because the Council is working for the community and needs to maintain 

that when researching or approving of work to be done. 

3. Property valuation will be reduced because of this proposal. 

4. Future young families will choose not to buy into this location because of this proposal. 

This can result in an imbalance of population which is already beginning to show an 

imbalance of working young people and seniors 

5. The families and the seniors that do reside here should not be subject to a proposal that 

interferes with their health no matter how this may be helpful to a particular group who 

want it for their own personal reasons. I.e. internet is spotty in one part of the War Vets 

accommodation. 



6. There are two schools within a close proximity of the proposal that includes a possible 400 
children who can be adversely affected. This can lead to possible litigation in the future 
should any children be affected 

Please consider these issues and make a decision to deny the proposal. 

Sincerely 

Diane Harding Ge,•,c4"-"- 

21.10.2018 

7. 


